
ITEM 5 
 

CABINET 26 JULY 2011  
 
ITEM 5c: SOCIAL CARE DEBT UPDATE  
 
Response to the Recommendations of the Adult Social Care Select Committee 
 
I welcome the recommendation that a dedicated officer is employed to reduce the 
amount of social care debt and am happy to recommend that the Cabinet support 
this proposal. I have instructed officers to put forward a proposal for how this will be 
achieved during August. 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that: 
 
1. Cabinet support the proposal for a dedicated officer to reduce the amount of 

social care debt; 
 
2. officers be instructed to put forward a proposal for how this will be achieved 

during August. 
 
 
 
Michael Gosling 
Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care 
26 July 2011 
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